
Quilcene Weekly  

Update: 6.12.23 

Academic Recognition 

Congratulations to this week’s Students of the Week, Liam Huffman and 

James Scanlon.  Both Liam and James have been enrolled in an IT Internship 

course with our district technology staff, Steve Haveron and Elliott Moritz, 

throughout second semester. As part of this, there work has been integral to 

may IT areas around campus, including last weekend’s senior graduation.  

Upcoming... 

6/13 3rd - 5th Grade Books, Blankets, & Salmon @ 10:47am  

6/13 Kind. - 2nd Grade Books, Blankets, & Salmon @ 11:22 am 

6/13 6th Grade Books, Blankets, & Salmon @ 12:44 pm 

6/13 Field Day @ 12:30 pm 

6/14 Staff Fireside Chat in Room 9 @ 8:00 am 

6/14 School Board Meeting in Room 9 @ 6:00 pm 

6/16 Last Day of School, Release at noon 

6/16 Beach Party at Herb Beck Marina @ 12:30 pm 


